
By Danny Martell 
A very special thank you

is passed along to the
Debert Fire Brigade, who on
the evening of Tuesday the
15th of September arrived at
the Branch, with truck and
ladder and freed our
Canadian Flag, which was
hopelessly wrapped around
the top of the flag pole.

It is once again flying free
in the breeze. Thank you.

Attention: All Korean
Veterans. The Korean
Veterans Association is try-
ing to get a list of all
Canadians who served in
Korea from 1950- 1953. The
South Korea Government
wants to send all who
served in Korea an official
certificate of thanks.

The Association has
approximately 4,000 names;
there were approximately
10,000 who served in Korea.
If you are a Korean Vet or
know of one, or would like
more information, please
give Jack Sterling a call at
662-3382.

A brief calendar of events
for the fall and winter
months is as follows: 

Monday night is Bingo
Night. Everyone is welcome.

The second Tuesday of
the month is Executive
Meeting Night; the third
Tuesday of each month is
Meeting Night for the Ladies
Auxiliary. The fourth Tuesday
of the month is General
Meeting Night, and they
start at 8:00 p.m. sharp and
all voting members are
urged to attend.

Wednesday night is Crib
Night and starting time is
7:30 p.m..

Thursday night (hopeful-
ly) will be Darts Night; a
meeting on the 24th of Sept.
should get a start up date.

Friday Night is T.G.I.F
Night and it runs from 7 to 9
p.m. and sometimes there
will be karaoke. 

The Branch is closed on
Sunday.

Friday Night Suppers will
start up on the 23rd of
October.

There will be a
Merchandise Bingo, held
here at the Branch, on
Sunday, October 18th.

As we get this article
ready for press, there will be
no Sunday Morning
Breakfast this year.

If any of our members are
interested in calling Bingo
on Monday, please give the
Branch a call. We are in des-
perate need of a caller.
Please come forward and
help your Branch.

Membership dues for
2010 can now be paid at the
bar. The dues for 2010 are
the same as last year, $35.00.

Of the $35.00, the Branch
see’s approximately $3.00,
Command gets the rest.

The Poppy Campaign will
kick off on the 30th and 31st
of October. The Wreaths and
Crosses are now in, and if
you need/want one please
give Betty Crossman a call at

662-2651. Prices are the
same as last year.

The Wednesday Night
Crib League is off and run-
ning for another year (09-10)
and its very encouraging to
see some new faces.

If there are any crib play-
ers out there who would
like to play, get a partner and
come on out and have some
fun. Play starts at 7:30 p.m.
on Wednesday evening and
only costs $2.00, and you do
not have to be a member of
the Branch.

There will be a Christmas
Dinner (turkey) with all the
trimmings and a break for the
holidays. The League will finish
up in May or June with a Surf
and Turf Banquet. Both are free
of charge for the players. Grab a
partner and come on out.

There is still not very
much to report on the Dart
League. There was a meeting
on the 24th of Sept. and
with my deadline of the
23rd, I didn’t get any infor-
mation. An unfounded
rumour had Thursday, Oct.
1st as the starting night, now
that is/was a rumour only.

If any of our readers has a
good recipe for boiled eggs,
please give Darrell Cock a
call.

Darrell just does not
have the knack of boiling
eggs, when he is finished
they are so hard that they
are being used on an exper-
imental basis as golf balls at
the Debert Golf Course.
Darrell, maybe a recipe will
be fourth coming.

The fall season is upon
us again and what a beauti-
ful time of the year. The col-
ors are just magnificent this
time of the year, and the
early morning walks are
very enjoyable, what with
the geese heading south

and letting the world know
about it, with their squawk-
ing and honking.

With the fall comes hunt-
ing season, and the first
story belongs to Bruce “No
Moose” Higgins. Bruce has
changed his name to Bruce
“Two Moose”, one of which
was a 17 point bull that
weighed approximately 900
pounds. Congratulations
Bruce.

Happy Birthday wishes
for September are passed
along to Marcia Eastcott and
George Blackie.

Happy Anniversary wish-
es for September are passed
along to Jeanie and Everett
McCully, Wendy and David
Totten, Debbie and Darrell
Cock, Paula and Bill Wood,
Diane and Carmen Milner.

Please say a prayer for our
troops in Afghanistan and
their families.

Please don’t forget to
thank a Veteran; it is because
of their sacrifices that we
are able to enjoy our free-
dom and our country.

By Hazel Hill 
Harry Adams returned

home after a months visit
with his son and family in BC.
Lydia Fisher is visiting her
brother and family in Port
Elgin, NB.

Celebrating birthdays this
month were Lydia Fisher on
September 4th. She spend the
day with her family and in the
evening Bernice brought a
beautiful birthday cake and
ice cream. We all helped Lydia
celebrate. Dorothy Jordan cel-
ebrated a birthday on
September 20th.

George Cook was here on
September 16th to play for us.
He brought two guests from
Hilden, who sand songs and
played violin. We all enjoyed
the evening entertainment.

Visiting with me on
September 5th was Donalda
Morris, Bridgewater. 

We extend our sympathy

to the family of Eunice
Dodsworth. Eunice lived her
for many years before moving
to Truro.
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Registered Nurses and Licensed Practical Nurses

Elk Court is a state-of-the-art 36 bed continuing care facility offering home-like envi-
ronments for seniors requiring nursing care and support for activities of daily living.
Located in Brookfield, Nova Scotia, we are seeking experienced individuals to support
resident living and care.

Shannex offers:
•    RN relocation assistance package
•    Portability of pension plans, years of service and seniority, as per NSNU

Collective Agreement
•    New, state-of-the-art continuing care facility
•    Flexible scheduling
•    Supportive team environment
•    Training and development opportunities

Information Sessions
Registered Nurses and Licensed Practical Nurses

September 22nd, 23rd and October 7th, 8th, 2009 
Drop in between 4:00pm and 8:00pm
Elk Court, 91 Carter Road, Brookfield 

September 28th, 29th

Drop in between 4:00pm and 8:00pm
Debert Court, 16 Dakota Road, Debert

Please forward your resume to:

Wayne White, Recruitment Officer
wwhite@shannex.com

118 Fairfax Drive
Halifax, NS, B3S 1J4

Fax 902-453-2181

1-877-JOIN-SHX
www.shannex.com

Debert Legion Notes

Debert Legion Branch 106 has presented $750.00 bursaries to area students. Pictured from left to right
are: Nathaniel McBurnie, Alex Martell, President Charles Borden Jr, Hugh McLellan and Cory Lunn.

OVERHEAD DOORS
Residential and Commercial

Repair, Replace or Install
Call us for all your overhead door requirements and repairs

Dan Wesley Installations
976 Station Road, Londonderry, NS B0M 1M0

PH: 902-668-2202, Cell: 902-899-6294
E-mail: dswesley@hotmail.com

MacCaull Villa Notes

Evergreen wreaths, made
with 2 large red poppies and
one white one, are available
for placement at the monu-
ments during Remembrance
Day Service at the Veterans
Memorial Park. 

Please order your wreaths
from Ken Jamieson (647-
2895) or Rilla MacDougall
(647-2721) at a cost of $25.

Only limited number of
wreaths are available and
orders must be placed by
October 31, 2009. 

Names for placement
on the monument, at a
cost of $50 each, must be
submitted to Ri l la
MacDougal l , L i t t le  Bass
River, no later  than
September 25, 2009.

Wreaths for Remembrance Day


